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From: Amanda Price
To: Samantha Weinstein
Subject: FW: Erin"s Law
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2014 1:25:01 PM


 


From: McGee_Molly <mcgee_molly@asdk12.org>


Subject: Erin's Law


To all Legislators,
My name is Molly McGee and I have been a Health Teacher K-6th grade
at Government Hill Elementary School
in Anchorage for the past five years. I have taught  abuse prevention to
all students K-6th grade and I have seen
from first hand experience how essential this topic is. Every year I have
made 1-2 reports to Child Protected Services in order to keep students
safe and/or to stop abuse from happening in the home. Abuse prevention
is a topic that we cannot ignore, especially in the state of Alaska where
sexual abuse is such a major problem. When a student tells a trusted
adult about an abuse, this action can and does change the course of
their life forever.


As an educator and a mom I strongly encourage you today to vote for
the Erin's Law to build awareness, safety and most importantly to stop
the cycle of abuse from happening and keeping all of our youth safe.
Please call me or email me with any further questions. Thank you for
your time.


Best, Molly McGee
(907) 229-8006
mcgee_molly@asdk12.org


Molly McGee
Health Teacher
Government Hill Elementary
(907)-742-5000
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